
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class 
Newsletter                

SATs Week 13th – 16th May: 

Next week is SATs week in school below is a reminder of the Timetable for tests. 
We will start the tests each day as soon as everyone is ready, papers have been 
opened and named. We aim to start by 9:30am. It is vital therefore that your 
child is in school and on time so they feel settled and ready to go! 

What your child will need for SATs week: 

 A bottle of water 
 A good night’s sleep 
 Breakfast in the morning (some of the tests don’t finish until later than 

usual break time) 

The children don’t need to worry about the tests, I will be talking to secondary 
schools about each child and their abilities in the next few weeks. We have done 
practice papers earlier in the year and they should be used to the format. The 
children will do tests in Year 5/6 classrooms and we have lots of extra adults to 
help with reading questions and reassuring the children as needed. 

Upcoming Dates…. 

13th May -17th May SATS week 

22nd May – Sports Morning  

3rd June – 7th June – Morfa Bay 

18th, 19th 20th – Cycling training. 


